
2nd October 2020 
Discovering 
Together 

  

 

NOTICE BOARD CONTENTS 
Virtual Open Days 

Parents’ Evening Information 
FOSS Update and  Sporting Non Uniform Day 

School Meals 
Walking  Story Competition 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Thursday 15th October—FOSS AGM at 5.30pm 
Friday 16th October—Non Uniform Day with a twist! More 
information to follow next week.  
 

        

Virtual Open Days 
Due to the ongoing restrictions with Covid-19 and being mindful of our own community 

and your family’s health, we have decided to make our Open Days Virtual this year.    
The dates are Monday 2nd November 8pm & Saturday 21st November 10am. 

 
They are primarily designed for parents whose child who would be entering Reception in 

Sep 2021 but all year groups are welcome to attend. 
 If you know of anyone looking for school places for next September, please ask them to 

contact the school or visit the school website.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would be able to distribute any flyers or posters please contact the 

office.    
 



Parents Evenings—Date for Diary 
Parents and Carers will have the opportunity to book a 10 minute call with teachers during the week be-
ginning 23rd November. This will be to discuss how your child or children have settled back into school, 
information relating to assessment and a general wellbeing check. More details of how to book will fol-
low.   

 

Hi everyone,  
 
FOSS is currently trying to figure out how we can plug the gap of over £1000 that 
we would have raised in last year’s summer term. Luckily we have some plans up 
our sleeves, but we need more volunteers to help us achieve them!  
 
We have our virtual AGM coming up that we will hold over Zoom (a link will be 
emailed out to you all nearer the time) - FOSS is run for the benefit of all children 
and families at the school so please support us. The more volunteers we have the 
more we can do to support the school and our wonderful teachers at this time. If 
you are new to Stanton this year, joining FOSS is a great way to meet other par-
ents at the school. Please contact the school office if you would like to join FOSS. 
 
 
Our first fundraising event of this year will be a Sporting NON-UNIFORM DAY on 
Friday 16th October! Please pay £1 via ParentPay if your child wishes to come in 
non-uniform for the day. 
 
FOSS Dates for diaries: 
 
Thurs 15th October 
FOSS Virtual AGM at 5:30pm 
 
Friday 16th October 
Non-uniform Day! 
 
Best wishes 
Yvonne and all the FOSS Team  

School Meals at Stanton 
 
Thank you to those who have shared thoughts and ideas about our school meal challenge. We are still 
exploring options and so if you have any contacts with external catering companies who may be looking 
to diversify in these challenging times please ask them to contact us. Or if anyone is thinking of a career 
change  - school cook or server please contact us. Whilst we have no definite plans, it is good to know 
what opportunities might be available to us. 
 
Please be assured that we are still providing hot dinners for our children at Stanton School. 
 
Thank you.  






